
 

Is your child in need of a new pair of school 

shoes??? 

On Friday morning, bring an item that can be 

used for a school raffle prize into the office such 

as a mini gift or toiletries or a bottle… in 

exchange for a pair of new shoes! 

First come, first served – over 30 pairs and various 

sizes available. 

*FSM children will be prioritised and then a further text will 

follow to the remaining families, subject to availability. 


